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[bookmark: _GoBack]Hello Everyone! 

As of Tuesday, October 20, 2015 at 5:00 PM, the following will no longer be available for training/technical assistance purposes or Live Binder resources. It has been determined that there is content in these materials that have caused confusion and possible noncompliance in the field. 

·        Transition Services/Activities Examples (September 29, 2014)
·        Transition for Success: IEP Examples (September 2014)
·        Transition for Success: IEP Examples Answer Key (September 2014)
·       Essential Postsecondary Transition PowerPoint, 2015-2016
·        Raising the Quality of Secondary Transition Planning and Services (email sent from Office for Exceptional Children on Friday, April 11, 2014)

Please DO NOT USE these materials after October 20, 2015.

SST Consultants will receive detailed compliance updates at the Secondary Transition Meeting on October 30, 2015. We will also discuss strategies to ensure that previously trained schools are provided any needed updates. 

From October 21, 2015 until further notice, we ask that you please do the following:
·       Use the updated Essential Postsecondary Transition PowerPoint dated 10/19/15 that is attached and will be located in the Password-Protected Live Binder. 
New or Revised Slides: 17, 23, 27, 28, 29, 31, 34, 35, 36, 38, 41
Revision to Notes on Slide 26
·       In place of the IEP Examples, please ask schools to bring copies of their own IEPs and use them within the training. 
·       Provide the following message when training on transition services:
· As previously stated, OEC will not accept student names in the description of transition services even if the “Person/Agency Responsible” listed is specific school or agency personnel.
· Transition services must be individualized and clearly explain how the service will help the student reach his/her post-school goal.
· Schools must be prepared to provide documented proof that transition services are in progress or have been completed. 

If you have a transition training scheduled between now and October 30 or have any questions, please contact Amy. 

Thank you for your continued work to improve outcomes for students with disabilities!

Amy and Olivia
25 South Front Street
Columbus, Ohio 43215
education.ohio.gov
(877) 644-6338
For people who are deaf or hard of hearing, 
please call Relay Ohio first at 711. 
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